
 
Geneva 

 
 

Telefax 

Postal address: Office address: Telephone: Enquiries to: 
Post Office Box 274 
CH-1211 Geneva 19 
Switzerland 
 

35 bis, Avenue de Budé 
CH-1202 Geneva 
Switzerland 
 

+41 (0)22 918 0400 
Telefax: 
+41 (0)22 918 0410 

  
mission.geneva@mfa.no 
www.norway-geneva.org 

 

Priority: Routine  Page 1 of 1 

Date: 18 May    

To: All Missions    

CC:  

Your ref.:  

Our ref.:  

If any pages are missing, please call:  (0) 22 918 0400 

Subject: Briefing on the Convention on Cluster Munitions, Tuesday May 
26, 6:00 p.m. Salle B in the WMO-building. 

 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
In cooperation with the Lao PDR and Germany, Norway would cordially like to invite you to 
attend a briefing on the Convention on Cluster Munitions, to take place 26 May, at 6 p.m., 
Salle B in the WMO-building.  
 
The briefing will focus on these core issues: 
1.) Up-date on status of signatures and ratifications of the Convention;  
2.) Road to the First Meeting of States Parties; 
3.) Preparations for the Berlin Conference on the Destruction of Cluster Munitions Stockpiles; 
4.) Civil society activities to promote the Convention.  
 
For further clarifications – please contact Advisor Vilde Rosén (MFA Norway) (+47 22 24 31 
22) (viro@mfa.no), or Counsellor Jon Erik Strømø (Permanent Mission of Norway) (0) 
22 918 0400 (jes@mfa.no). 
 
Kind Regards, 
Jon Erik Strømø 
Counsellor 
Permanent Mission of Norway in Geneva 
 
 
 


